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Rushall Reserve Shared Path proposal 

 REF 15060

Yarra City Council invites community 
input on a proposal for a Shared 
Path through Rushall Reserve linking 
Rushall Train Station to the existing 
path at the end of Holden Street, 
North Fitzroy.

Council is exploring options for a shared path 

to provide an alternative route along the Merri 

Creek Trail/Capital City Trail which would avoid 

the pedestrian underpass and bridge at Rushall 

Station. 

The goal of the community consultation is to 

examine options and determine an outcome 

that is acceptable to all Rushall Reserve users.

You are invited to participate in a  
workshop run over two sessions:

Session 1: 

Tuesday 21 April 6.30pm– 9pm

Session 2: 

Tuesday 28 April 6.30pm– 9pm

The workshop sessions will be held at the 

Mark Street Hall, 1 Mark Street, North 
Fitzroy and participants are requested to 

commit to both sessions. Refreshments will be 

provided.  

Please RSVP your attendance by  
Tuesday 14 April.

For further information on the Community 

Workshop, to RSVP, or provide your  

ideas on this project, please email  

OpenSpace@yarracity.vic.gov.au  

or telephone Kevin Ayrey on 9205 5770.


